
 

 

 
 
 

                                                  

 
   

  
    

 
   

 
 

 
   
    

     
     

   
 
 

 

  
  

  
 

 
    

    

  

   
 

  

A significant increase in questions from the field has prompted the State Education Department to provide 

mailto:studentsupportservices@mail.nysed.gov
http://www.schoolhealthservicesny.com/uploads/Blood%20Glucose%20Monitoring
http://www.schoolhealthservicesny.com/uploads/Glucagon%20Memo%203-22-04.pdf
http://www.p12.nysed.gov/sss

